
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
TO  :  THE GENERAL PUBLIC 
 
SUBJECT : PSE’S ADMINISTRATIVE OPERATIONS 
 
DATE  : March 16, 2020 
 
 

  

  
✓  

The Philippine Stock Exchange, Inc. (PSE) would like to inform the general public that 
PSE offices will be closed starting tomorrow, March 17, 2020, until further notice, 
consistent with the enhanced community quarantine that is implemented by the 
government. 
 
We continue to enjoin everyone to take the necessary precautionary measures to help 
stem the spread of COVID-19.  
 
For inquiries, you may contact PSE through e-mail at investing@pse.com.ph. We will do 
our best to respond to e-mails received in a timely manner.  
 
Thank you for your understanding. 

 
 
 

(Original signed) 
RAMON S. MONZON 
President and CEO 
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